THS Band Booster Meeting

7:00 p.m., Oct. 7, 2024 via Google Meets

Attendees

Melissa Cochran, President; Kristy Dana, Treasurer; Crystal Gard, Vice President;
James Irving, Band Director; Kati McKee, Assistant Band Director; Amy Reyes, Social
Media; Heather Robbins, Secretary.

Band and Family members

Senior Banners
Senior banners have been delivered! We want to hang those Wednesday afternoon.

Football Games

Two more home football games, this Friday and Homecoming on 10/25. Pep Band
will play at both. This Friday's game theme is “Pink Out” so band members will have
something pink on (gloves, facepaint, etc. Haven't decided yet.).

Homecoming

Oct 25 is the parade and football game. Kids won't go home after school, they'll go
straight to the start of the parade at the RiteAid. All band members will participate in
the parade. We will start preparing for the parade with marching in the parking lot.
They will have to memorize the music. Kids should bring food to eat while they wait
for the bus to get them to the parade.

Boosters will provide dinner after the parade, before the game..
We might be able to have an after-school practice the week of Homecoming
The theme is neon, so band members will be wearing neon in some sort.

Since this is our last official home game, we'll announce band seniors during
halftime.

Oct 26 is the dance. There are no band responsibilities in this.

Concerts
We have three scheduled concerts during the school year:

e 7 p.m.December 12,2024 - this is coming up! We'll start learning the music
soon.
March 2025
May 2025



Dress code: Concert and Symphonic band members wear all black, Wind Ensemble
and Orchestra have uniforms supplied by the school. We will start fittings next week
in class for hemming, etc. Students are encouraged to bring festive headgear for the
final song - Santa hat, reindeer antlers, etc.

Band Jackets

Jackets are available. Orders were due by 10/1, we are allowing one final day to get
last minute orders in. Please let us know if you want to order. Prices range from
$56-%$64 plus $4 for embroidery.

Social Media
Amy Reyes is our Social Media chair. She reminded us of our website and all of our
social media accounts.

www.tigardhighbandboosters.com
www.facebook.com/thsbandboostersor
www.instagram.com/tigardhighbandboosters

Craft Fair

We are looking for a co-chair who can help manage it this year and then take over
next year. Our current parent is ready to transition away from this project and is ready
to train a replacement. We really need someone! This is one of our major fundraisers.
The co-chair would be partnered with Amy Reyes, who is handling social media and
advertising. Please volunteer. Note: No volunteers came forward.

Wreath Sales

Orders will start soon. There are various items to choose from. This is a big fundraiser
for the boosters. In addition, part of the proceeds go to the band members'
individual accounts. Deadline is second week of November and orders will be
delivered the day of the craft show.

Student accounts
Mr. Irving has a form to request reimbursement for band-related items from their
individual accounts.

Can Drive
September drive went well. Please donate cans and send your students to help out!
This is held bimonthly, next drive is November 9.

Next Meeting
Boosters will meet 7 p.m., Monday, 11/4/24, in via Google Meets.


http://www.facebook.com/thsbandboostersor
http://www.instagram.com/tigardhighbandboosters

